Bolton Board of Education Special Meeting February 23, 2012

The Bolton Board of Education convened a Special Meeting in order to discuss the 2012-2013 budget. Karen Bergin called the meeting to order at 6:00 PM. In attendance were members John Hambrook, Rich Hayes, Trace Maulucci, Ron Rousseau, Joe Muro, and Matthew Giuffre.

Comments from the audience for consideration:

- Bob Munroe town collecting less revenue, projected at 97% down from 98% in the prior year.
- Connie McDermott in favor of all day k

The board discussed the 2012-2013 budget. No action was taken.

A motion was made by John Hambrook, seconded by Joe Muro to adjourn the meeting at 7:50 PM.

Respectfully submitted,

Matthew Giuffre Secretary